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Sunday, August 20, 2023
	 9:00 am	 Choir Rehearsal
	 9:30 am	 Sunday School
	 10:30 am	 Worship Service
     corbinfbc.org/joiningusfromhome
	 10:45 am	 Ruth Bradley’s 
			   Bible Study Luncheon
			   		
Monday, August 21, 2023
	 5:30 pm	 Finance Meeting

Tuesday, August 22, 2023
	 5:30 pm	 Missions Meeting

Wednesday, August 23, 2023
	 6:30 pm	 Choir Rehearsal

Thursday, August 24, 2023
	 12:00 pm - 2:00 pm Food Pantry

_____________________________________

Save the Date for our Wednesday Evening Outdoor 
Gathering, September 6th

                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

 



First Baptist Church at Worship
A Summer in Rome

August 20, 2023
Ten-thirty O’clock in the Morning

Scripture Lessons
Romans   11: 1-2a, 29-32; Matthew 15:21-28      

Children’s Moment by Jeremiah Banks

Anthem by The Sanctuary Choir
“Great Is The Lord”

 Sermon by Alex Lockridge
“The Gift of Irrevocability“

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister:  Alex Lockridge - (606) 401-9011
If you are unable to reach this minister, 
please leave a message on voice mail. Mes-
sages will be monitored at regular intervals.   
Deacon:  Todd Tremaine - (606) 312-2327

  
   August 13, 2023 Offering Summary
   Budget Offerings		  $         6,865.00	
   YTD Budget Offerings:	 $    376,377.40
   YTD Budget Goal:		  $    460,092.00
    Loose Change Offering
   for Aug.			   $               13.13

Loose Change received in August will be           
used for Corbin Community Backpack Program. 

Sanctuary Flowers 

 

Sanctuary flowers for Sunday, August 20, 
2023 are placed in memory of 

MEL CHANDLER, SR. in commemoration of 
his August 24th birthday

by
Mel, Jane, Garner & Patton Chandler

___________________________

 			        Gifts have been 		
		                     given to the 		
			        General Fund in 
			        loving memory of 
              	              	     Pat Parkey by

Bill and Ann Hacker
Glennis Hensley

Glida Morgan
Luster Patterson

A gift has been given to the 
Children and Youth Fund in loving 

memory of Pat Parkey
by

The Sanctuary Choir
_______________________________

It’s Shoebox Time
Please support Nancy Rich and her helpers 
get ready to pack Christmas Shoeboxes for 
children by donating washcloths for the 
month of Aug. You can drop off washcloths 
in the church office on Sundays or Mon.-
Thurs. 8-noon.   

    

Christmas in August!!
The Sanctuary Choir will 
be hosting a Christmas 
Party on Wednesday, 
August 30th, 6:30 pm, in the choir room
to preview the music for this year’s Christ-
mas Program.  EVERYONE IS INVITED! You 
do not have to be a choir member to join us 
for Christmas. (The Christmas Program will 
be on Sunday, December 3rd during morn-
ing worship service.) See Carolyn Garr for 
more information.  

Handbell Choir
We will be starting our Handball Choir back 
up very soon. If you are interested in partici-
pating, please see Carolyn Garr. And, no, you 
do not have to know how to read music to 
play handbells! 

_______________________________

							     
						    
	

2023 Scholarship Recipients!
Letters have been sent requesting copies 
of your 2023-2024 tuition statement. The 
statement should provide your student ID# 
and the address of where to mail the schol-
arship check.  You will also need to indicate 
if you want the funds for only the fall 2023 
semester or divided equally between fall 
2023 and spring 2024 semesters.  
					   


